
Ahmad Usāma 
Chairman of Al-Karma Center for Human Development  
 
Dear Drs. Cornelis Hulsman, 
 
It was a big pleasure for me to visit your center. I highly appreciate your initiative to 
build a "bridge" which facilitates the dialogue between the two sides, the Arab world and 
the West, to live in peace without extremism and violence. I am united with you in the 
profound belief in the necessity of communication between various human cultures, 
through which the true concepts of a shared life, complete human coexistence and ways 
of acceptance become deeply rooted.  
 
The commitment you have demonstrated during all these years merits the highest praise. 
 
I sincerely appreciate your organization, Drs. Hulsman, and I hope that your new website 
will contribute to better mutual intercultural understanding. 
 
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
Ahmad Usāma  
Chairman of Al-Karma Center for Human Development  
 
 
 


